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Travel Section 

We are delighted to have been awarded our 

bronze Modeshift STARS accreditation as part of 

the National School Travel Awards. 

We are now working towards gaining our silver 

award and will keep you updated with information 

on how we will be doing this. 

In the meantime, we would be most grateful if you 

could take a moment to look at our parking policy 

located in the entrance hall. 

 

 

 

  

1st March 2017 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

A big thank you for your understanding regarding the changing around of 

the Teenies/ Toddlers pegs. It has worked extremely well and the Toddlers 

are loving their new found independence. 

We would also like to thank Preston Circus Fire Station for bringing one of 

their engines along for the children to explore, it proved to be a very popular 

experience! 

We would like to inform you that we have recruited a parent representative! 

Natalie is one of our Pre-School parents and will be working with us to 

organise some parent socials in the near future. Keep your eyes peeled for 

further information! 

 

 

 

Events 
2nd March – World Book Day  
The children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character. Prizes will be 
awarded to the winning costumes! 
23rd March – Pre-School trip to Jubilee Library 
24th March – Red Nose Day  
Buy a nose and help change lives for the better. Children are invited to wear their red 
noses to nursery as well as taking part in our Comic Relief Bake Sale. Further information 
will be e-mailed. 
14th & 17th April – Easter Bank Holidays. The nursery will be closed for these bank 
holiday dates. 
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Tapestry 
Please keep sharing your stories and pictures on Tapestry, we love 
seeing all of your updates. 
Feel free to take in interest sheet or to bring some pictures in if you 

would prefer. 
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